
School Newsletter 

Summer term 2022 
 

Welcome back 
 

A huge welcome back to all our children and their families. We hope you have all enjoyed some 
Jubilee celebrations over half term, and we are very much looking forward to our final half term 

before the summer holidays.   

 

School photographs  
 

The school photographers will be back in school on Friday 17th June for any children who were 

absent or any families who missed the deadline for the family/group photograph.  

To request a family/group photograph, parents/carers must complete an online booking form by 

Wednesday 15th June.    

A text message will be sent to all parents from the school office this week with the link to the 

online booking form.  

 

Parents’ evening  
 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents 

back in to school for face to face parents’      

evenings this half term.  

On the week beginning 18th July, parents and 

carers will be invited in to school to look at your 

child’s book and speak with the class teacher.  

Parent pay  
 

Please remember to update school if your mobile number has changed to ensure you are kept 

up to date with all the latest information. 

 

Sports day  

 

Sports days will return this year—we’ve 

missed them so much!  

Further information to follow.   

 

Warm weather reminders  

As the summer months approach, please apply sun cream to your child before school.  

You may also send in a bottle of sunscreen with your child’s name on it for your child to apply it 

themselves in school.  

If your child is unable to self administer sun cream, and you wish for a member of staff to apply 

it, you will need to complete a consent form available from the school office.  

You may wish to send in a sun hat for your child to wear during break times. Please remember 

to write your child's name on the inside of their hat  


